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[bookmark: _GoBack]July 21, 2015
VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia WA  98504-7250

Re:  	In the Matter of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
Docket No. UG-151309
Dear Mr. King:
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade”) requests that the enclosed Errata – page 11 of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Reply to NWIGU and Public Counsel Answer and Objection to Petition of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation for a Motion for Waiver and to the Energy Project’s Answer and Objection to Cascade Natural Gas Petition for Waiver (“Reply”) – be substituted for page 11 of Cascade’s Reply filed on July 16, 2015.
Cascade mistakenly left out a “not” in paragraph 21, which reversed the intended meaning of the sentence.  The corrected sentence should read:
Cascade’s overall request to increase rates by 1.59% that when equally applied to all customer classes results in a 6.28% increase to transportation customers does not trigger a GRC.  
Cascade submits for filing the original and twelve (12) copies of the Errata to the Reply in the above-referenced proceeding.
This document has also been transmitted to you (and the current service list) via electronic mail in PFD and Word Formats.  Paper copies will be mailed to all parties on the WUTC’s current Service List.
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your assistance.
Very truly yours,

Lisa Rackner


Enclosures
cc:  Service List



